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Hi Ms. Montgomery,
 
I own two rental multi-family properties in the project area north of Wilson, and am happy to see
the City is planning to improve the area. I would like to recommend the installation of sidewalks on
the streets to prevent pedestrians from walking in traffic. In addition, moving all power lines
underground would save many trees and mitigate fire danger such as has been seen in California.
 
Please add these two requested items to the public comment in my absence if possible. I am unable
to attend in person.
 
Regards,
 
Chris Freeman
650-465-3275
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